
 
 
 

 
 

May 31, 2014 
 
 

Meeting in Chicago 
 
On May 28th and 29th the parties met in Chicago for the purpose of further understanding the 
economics of the respective proposals. However due to concerns brought up on the Chief 
Steward's call the week prior, there were broad issues that needed to be addressed. The Chiefs 
expressed concern that on the sub UA side there were still major implementation items that 
were causing frustration. Similarly on the sub CO side there appeared to be a reinterpretation of 
old and settled language. The 28th was dedicated to discussing these issues along with 
proposed solutions by the IBT. The morning of the 29th the company addressed several of the 
concerns that were brought up the day before. While there was no single agreed upon solution, 
it was agreed these issues are serious and they will be addressed in a parallel track with the 
ongoing negotiations.  
 
The afternoon of the 29th was spent discussing open proposals. It was clear that the full 
committee would be needed to advance these discussions. The parties agreed that the full 
committee would meet for the full week of July 7th.  
 
Sometime after the meeting in July, and before the August mediated session, the steering 
committee will meet to discuss what has transpired. 
 
Arbitration Update 
 
The Resource Utilization letter arbitration case is scheduled to continue on June 26th in Newark. 
The ORD Data Center case was postponed and will be heard on November 6th. The APU 
grievance was withdrawn without prejudice meaning it can be refiled. The ORD Tool Room 
arbitration scheduled for June 4th was moved and a discharge case has taken its place. When 
the new date is agreed upon it will be reported in the Dispatch. The sub CO Medical grievance 
will continue on August 5th and 6th. The sub UA Medical grievance will be heard on September 
8th. If any of these dates change it will be reported in the Dispatch. 
 
 
 
Furloughed members urged to update their addresses 
 



Members on furlough are advised to keep their addresses current with the company while on 
layoff. It is predicted that there will be many movements this year and there have been several 
members that have been removed from the seniority list because old addresses were on file 
when notices were sent. 
If you are in touch with a furloughed member, please forward this information to them. Updates 
may be emailed to: ESC@united.com . The ESC will provide a fax number and ask members to 
send the address change accompanied with a signature. 
 
Useful links 
  
If you would like to see a link added to this list please contact Bob Fisher at: 
rcfisher7@yahoo.com   
 
The following Locals represent these respective cities:  
Boston Local 25 
New York & Washington Local 210 
Charleston & Atlanta Local 528 
Miami, Ft. Lauderdale Tampa & Orlando Local 769 
Cleveland Local 964 
Chicago Local 781 
Houston, Dallas & New Orleans Local 19 
Phoenix Local 104 
Seattle, Portland, Los Angeles, Hawaii & Guam Local 986 
San Francisco Local 856/986 
Denver Local 455  
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